
 

 

PWUA UPDATE NO 4 SEPTEMBER 2023 

MEMBERS VOTE YES TO DX OFFER 
Your Collective Agreement 2023 – 2026 has been ratified. Members voted YES. The deal 
is applicable from 01 July so backpay will occur and copies will be sent to you as soon as 
possible.  
 

MONTHLY WORKSITE MEETINGS 
DX and PWUA delegates, organisers meet monthly to discuss members concerns. Email 
your local organiser with any ideas, issues or queries that need to be addressed. PWUA 
contact details at www.pwua.org.nz 
 

PWUA and DX Working Parties to be set up : 

• The issue of of KPIs, run parity and classifications (A, B and C) is of concern 

to members. Working party representatives and dates to be confirmed with 

members and DX. 

• Air Quality at sites shared with Couriers. Solutions are being investigated 

regarding obvious black diesel dust and contaminants at 2 sites sharing 

their spaces with vans and forklifts. DX is keen to eliminate any risks to 

riders Health as well as Wellbeing.  

• Company Response to Adverse Weather conditions. Feedback sought from 

members. 

MEMBER ONLY BENEFIT 

Each year of the collective agreement, members will be entitled to NZQA training 

or any course up to a maximum value of $250 per year. Contact your DX manager 

for more information. 

JOIN us at www.pwua.org.nz 

$4.95 (Full time) and $2.95 (Part time) 

http://www.pwua.org.nz/

